
Mrs. Donaldson’s Lesson Plans 
1st Nine Weeks-Week Two: August 17th – 21st   

 

Subject/ 
Day 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
 
 
 
 

Reading 

Frog and Toad All Year; 
Phonics-short vowels /e/, 

/o/, /u/; CVC pattern; High 
frequency words and 
Robust Vocabulary; 

Accuracy and Characters 
Homework: Study for test 

Frog and Toad All Year; 
Phonics-short vowels /e/, 

/o/, /u/; CVC pattern; High 
frequency words and 
Robust Vocabulary; 

Accuracy and Characters 
Homework: Study for test 

Frog and Toad All Year; 
Phonics-short vowels /e/, 

/o/, /u/; CVC pattern; High 
frequency words and 
Robust Vocabulary; 

Accuracy and Characters 
Homework: None 

Frog and Toad All Year; 
Phonics-short vowels /e/, 

/o/, /u/; CVC pattern; High 
frequency words and 
Robust Vocabulary; 

Accuracy and Characters 
Homework: Study for test 

Test: Lesson 2 

Grammar Statements and Questions  Statements and Questions Statements and Questions Statements and Questions Test: Lesson 2 

 
Spelling 

Short vowel, /e/, /o/, /u/ 
See newsletter for words 

Homework: Study for test 
 

Short vowel, /e/, /o/, /u/ 
See newsletter for words 

Homework: Study for test 

Short vowel, /e/, /o/, /u/ 
See newsletter for words 

Homework: None 

Short vowel, /e/, /o/, /u/ 
See newsletter for words 

Homework: Study for test 

Test: Lesson 2 

 
 
 
 

Math 

Lesson 6, pages 7 and 8: 
Count forward, Time to the 
hour, Place value (one’s 
place), one more, addition, 
doubles, bar graphs, 
greatest number, count by 
two’s 
Homework: Math 
worksheet (Check note 
bag)   

Lesson 7, pages 9 and 10: 
Time to the hour, addition, 
even and odd numbers, 
number words, subtracting 
one, writing numbers when 
read aloud, A.M. and P.M. 
Homework: Math 
Worksheet (Check note 
bag)  

Lesson 8, pages 11 and 12: 
Addition, counting forward 
and backwards, even and 
odd, subtraction, place 
value (ten’s place), greatest 
number, write subtraction 
sentences,  fact families 
Homework: None  

Lesson 9, pages 13 and 14: 
Addition, time, pennies, 
less than and greater 
than, forward and 
backwards, Comparing 
three numbers, fact 
families 
Homework: Practice 
addition/subtraction facts 
(timed test tomorrow) 

Lesson 10, pages 16 
and 17: even and 
odd, time, addition 
and subtraction, 
Numbers that are in 
between, timed 
addition test 
Homework: None 

Science/ 
Social 

Studies 

Read Lesson 2 on pages 22-
25,  
Homework: None 

Review Lesson2, Discuss 
life cycles, watch video 
Homework: None 

Read Lesson 3 on pages 26-
29 
Homework: None 

Review Lesson 3, Read 
book about giraffes,  
Homework: None 

Life Cycle Video and 
worksheet 

Homework: None 

 
 

Bible 

School Theme and Memory 
Verse, Bible Introduction, 
The Bible Is… 
Homework: Read notes  

School Theme and Memory 
Verse, Bible Introduction, 
The Bible Is… 
Homework: Study for test 
(test tomorrow) 

Bible Test- School Theme 
and The Bible Is… 
Homework: None 

Bible Basics Introduction  
Homework: Read notes 

Bible Basics  
Homework: None 

 


